
ICONICS VP of Worldwide Sales Retires 

On May 31, 2024, Mark Hepburn, Vice President of Worldwide Sales, retired from ICONICS.  Mark enjoyed a long and 

highly successful career in the automation industry, spanning 41 years, with 21 of those years working at ICONICS. 

  

He witnessed ICONICS grow, improve, and evolve to the company it is today, expressing, “It has been a privilege to 

work with many talented and dedicated colleagues during my time here, and I am grateful for the opportunities and 

experiences I have had. I have learned so much from you and enjoyed our mutual trials and successes.” 

  

ICONICS thanks Mark for his leadership, guidance, and support. We wish him the very best in the next chapter of his 

life. 

 


